
10-3-22 ARPA Minutes @9am at Fire Station 
 

ARPA meetings are open to the public and we encourage input and/or concerns.  It never hurts to ask.   

  

• Camara's, security update:  We have completed viewing on companies security system 

And will be visiting another one on 10/7/22.  So our updated report will be  

at your next meeting on The 18th.  

 

• Filter’s for Town Hall and Library:  ARPA work-group has a 

quote for portable filters for town hall and library for $5390.55.  

(10 units) . UV systems would have been more expensive. 

 

• Recreation Dept: ARPA funds(if available)  will be used to 

expand Greenie Park and parking lot.  The hope is to take down 

some trees at the edge of parking lot and expand lot.  

 

• Solar Company will be meeting with us on the 3rd week of 

October with prices.  We are also waiting for the confirmation 

that ARPA money can be used for this.  Last meeting ARPA 

Work-group reported out about the usage at the library being 

high.  We discovered three things that attributed to that, and it 

has now been rectified.  

 

• We have the potential to get a 4x4 truck through a state bid process from Liberty 

Chevrolet for $75,682.61. We are waiting for confirmation on using ARPA money for 

this 

 

• The batteries for the mobile message board sign were failing so we have approved 

buying new ones.  

 

 

 

 

 

EOC update:  

Covid has not gone away: 9 new cases in  last 14 days.  That’s two more than our last 

meeting.  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Trisha McCarthy, Actin EMD 


